
Oct. 13th Weekly Message for Families 

Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, October 14th – Thanksgiving – No School for students 

Tuesday, October 15th – Cross Country meet at Wolastoq Park for those students 

in Grades 3, 4 and 5 who have signed up. 

Thursday, October 24th – School Picture Day 

Seaside Park Fall Fundraiser –We thank all of our families for supporting this 

fundraiser in support of various school initiatives. We will be submitting the orders 

next week and will inform families of confirmed pick-up dates.  

Seaside Park Fall Family Photo Sessions – A reminder that payment for the Fall 

Family Photo sessions are due on or before Thursday, October 17th. The sessions 

will be on Saturday, October 19th at Seaside Park across from our school bus 

zone. Please reach out to Mrs. Bourque with any questions at 

stephanie.bourque@nbed.nb.ca 

Terry Fox Walk 

The weather was beautiful Tuesday for our Terry Fox School Run to Hillcrest 

Church parking lot and back. We wish to thank all those who donated to our 

fundraiser for The Terry Fox Foundation. Thanks to your generosity, we were able 

to surpass our $1,000 goal. Mrs. Schroeter arrived at school with the most 

incredible popcorn head, which really got the kids excited for our outing. Check 

out our school Facebook page for some photos! 

 PE News: 

Seaside Park will once again be participating in Cross Country Invitational 

happening on Tuesday, Oct 15th, 2024 after school at Wolostoq Park. This event is 

organized by the Saint John Track Club & UNBSJ Cross Country / Track Team. 

Students who brought in their permission forms will be participating! Go Seaside 

Go! 

Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten Registration will be happening the 

week of October 15th – 18th. This is for children who will turn five by December 

31st, 2025. Registration can be completed online – visit the ASD-South website 

and look for the link or you can come to the school to register, from 9:00- 2:00. 



You will need the following documents: birth certificate, immunization record, 

Medicare card and proof of address. If you have registered on-line you can 

email the documents to: patricia.calloway@nbed.nb.ca 

Parking Lot information – a reminder that our parking lot is for staff only. Please 

park along one of the side streets when dropping off or picking up your child. 

Notices home - Please don’t forget to check your child’s bookbag regularly for 

information coming home from the school.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

me at the school at 658-2729 or through email at Jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. 

Thank you and have a great week! 
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